6h35. Feb. 2012 Invited lecturer, on Verdi for Richard Bunbury's History and Literature of Music II (CFA MU222 A1), Boston University

Date: Sat, 21 Jan 2012 14:22:11 -0500 [Sat, Jan 21 2012 02:22:11 PM EST] From: "Richard R. Bunbury" <rbunbury@bu.edu>@ To: rdodson@bu.edu Cc: "burtond@bu.edu" <burtond@bu.edu>@ Subject: Deborah Burton Headers: Show All Headers Dear Robert, I am writing on behalf of of my colleague Deborah Burton. I asked her today if she would come back and give a lecture at my music history survey again. Last year she spoke on Italian romantic opera, specifically Bellini's Norma, and this year I'm asking her to speak on Verdi. It was such a treat to have her speak to my students. They raved about her teaching style and the way she brought the subject passionately to life. She personalized her teaching by having each student put a name tag on his/her desk so that she could address each one by name. She presents material in a cogent and coherent way, and had them engaged in the topic. She brought well-written supportive materials as hand outs. Deborah is such a wonderful and collegial member of our faculty and I wholeheartedly support her in her quest for tenure at Boston University. Sincerely, Richard Bunbury

Richard R. Bunbury, Ph.D.

Delete | Renly | Renly to All | Forward | Redirect | View Thread | Rlacklist | Whitelist | Message Source | Save as | Print

## Dear Robert,

I am writing on behalf of of my colleague Deborah Burton. I asked her today if she would come back and give a lecture at my music history survey again. Last year she spoke on Italian romantic opera, specifically Bellini's Norma, and this year I'm asking her to speak on Verdi.

It was such a treat to have her speak to my students. They raved about her teaching style and the way she brought the subject passionately to life. She personalized her teaching by having each student put a name tag on his/her desk so that she could address each one by name. She presents material in a cogent and coherent way, and had them engaged in the topic. She brought well-written supportive materials as hand outs.

Deborah is such a wonderful and collegial member of our faculty and I wholeheartedly support her in her quest for tenure at Boston University.

Sincerely, Richard Bunbury

--

Richard R. Bunbury, Ph.D. Boston University College of Fine Arts, School of Music 855 Commonwealth Avenue Boston, MA 02215 office (207A): 617.358.5161

mobile: 617.596.6792